## ETHOS URBAN

7 September 2021

218316

Ms Aditi Coomar Team Leader Social and Other Infrastructre Assessments Department of Planning, Industry and Enrivonment 4 Parramatta Square Parramatta NSW 2150

Dear Aditi,

## RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION WESTMEAD CATHOLIC COMMUNITY SSD-10383

This letter has been prepared by Ethos Urban, on behalf of the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta (CEDP), to respond to the Department's Request for Information (RFI) dated 19 May 2021, including detailed comments and questions set out in subsequent correspondence dated 3 June 2021 and 4 June 2021, relating to traffic and transport and open space, respectively.

The RFI and subsequent comments have been addressed through submission of the Amendment Report on 7 September 2021. We trust that this RFI can now be closed out.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Tudehope

Associate Director, Planning 0411 818 359

K. Tudehape

ktudehope@ethosurban.com